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Board Support for Partnership for Water Sustainability in BC Grant Applications

That the Environmental Services Committee recommend to the Capital Regional Board:

That the Board Chair write a letter in support of the Partnership for Water Sustainability in BC funding

request to the Federation of Canadian Municipalities and the Union of BC Municipalities endorsing

the Capital Regional District’s participation.
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